
The Heights Primary School 

The Heights Primary is a growing school in the 

Caversham Heights community which opened in  
September 2014. It currently has 225 pupils from  

Reception to Year 4. 

As we approach our 5th year of existence, we are  

looking to grow our amazing teaching team to  
incorporate our first year 5 class and a further  

reception cohort. 

 

Recruitment Open Days 
 

Wednesday, 24th January 2018  

 9.00 am to 12.15 pm 

 

Friday, 26th January 2018 

 9.00 am to 12.15 pm 
 

Current Vacancies from September 2018: 

KS2 Class Teachers 
 

Please email recruitment@theheightsprimary.co.uk if you are interested in 

attending either of the Open Days. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at one of our open days. Please bring along your 
CV and proof of eligibility to work in the UK. 

 

Applications from NQTs welcome. 

 

Headteacher:    Mrs Karen Edwards 

Address:   82 Gosbrook Road, Caversham, Reading, RG4 8BH 

Phone number:  0118 357 0123 

E-mail:    recruitment@theheightsprimary.co.uk  

Website:     www.theheightsprimary.co.uk 

 

The Heights is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people. This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check. 
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